DIOCESE OF LINCOLN

OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

November 21, 2014
Presentation of the Blessed Virgin Mary
Steve Ray
c/o Corporate Travel
23420 Ford Road
Dearborn Heights MI 48127

Dear Steve,

I write to express my gratitude to you and Janet, your company, Footprints of God
Pilgrimages and your supplier, Corporate Travel Service for an extremely well organized and
spiritually uplifting pilgrimage in the “Footsteps of St. Paul” under your leadership. Every detail,
from actually working with the cruise line to chart the itinerary, to the visits at the biblical sites
of our faith, to your explanations at each location, were all very well executed. Our cruise group
of more than 130 supporters of Spirit Catholic Radio tremendously enjoyed this experience with
you.

While there are many tours and cruises available to travel in the footprints of St. Paul, the
professionalism, dedication, and, most importantly, the thoroughly genuine spirit of Catholic
faith, distinguished this pilgrimage among others in every way!

Please know of my sincere gratitude for the opportunity to collaborate with you to build
up the Kingdom of God and to help conform hearts to those of our Risen Savior through visiting
these holy sites on pilgrimage. With my prayers and every good wish, I remain

Sincerely yours in Christ,

o

The Most Rev. James D. Conley
Bishop of Lincoln
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